
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 29, 2009 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  The Prince George=s County Planning Board 
 
FROM: Joe Del Balzo, Subdivision Section 
 
SUBJECT: Preliminary Plan 4-01053 

Ballowe Property 
 

This preliminary plan was originally before the Planning Board on September 20, 2001.  At the 
applicant=s request, it was continued indefinitely so the applicant could attempt to obtain required state and 
federal permits.  The applicant has not received approval of those permits and the staff recommendation 
remains the same as found in the attached original staff report. 
 
 
 


